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NECA announces 2019 electrotechnology conference

As the negotiations between NECA and MEA have now ceased, NECA, the peak body for the
Australian electrotechnology industry, has pleasure in announcing that the 2019 NECA National
Conference will be held on the beautiful Hamilton Island from 19-22 July 2019.

The NECA National Conference will be bigger and better than ever before with a range of top
business speakers providing insights to help members operate and manage their businesses more
effectively

All delegates will enjoy NECA'’s famous activities and partners programs that include pristine white
beaches, world class food and wine, golf, sailing, spectacular views of the Whitsunday waters and a
kaleidoscope of coral and marine life.

NECA, the peak industry association continues to build on a rich history of working with our
Members, Business Partners and the Electrical Industry to provide all attendees the best possible
experience throughout the Hamilton Island conference.

The NECA 2019 National Conference will be the top event for the electrotechnology sector in 2019
and not to be missed, so save the date.

More information and booking details will be sent to NECA members soon.
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Notes for editors

1. NECA is the peak industry body representing the interests of electrical and communications
contractors Australia-wide.

2. Membership comprises over 5,000 contracting companies with over 50,000 employees.

3. NECA provides employment and ongoing skills development for over 4,000 apprentices Australia-
wide.

4. The Australian Cablers Registration Service (ACRS) is a wholly owned and operated subsidiary of
NECA.

5. NECA has a joint venture with NESS Super in NSW.



